
Submitter: Patricia Steeb 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB2977 

Increasing the state transient lodging tax is an easy and excellent way to provide 

funding for the purpose of protecting Oregon’s native wildlife, restoring habitats, 

reducing wildlife-vehicle collisions, and supporting efforts to help people and wildlife 

coexist. It must be done and the sooner the better because the longer we wait, the 

more species are at risk of being lost. Delaying will only make recovery more 

expensive, more complicated, and more contentious. Thank you for voting to enact 

this important bill.  Patricia Steeb 


